
 

The Amazing Grace Church of Imlay City:  A Global Methodist Congregation 
210 N. Almont Avenue, Imlay City, MI 48444          810-724-0687 

Email: office@imlaycityamazinggrace.org        Website:  www.imlaycityamazinggrace.org 
 

           Pastor Marcel Lamb   810-721-7149              Email:  revmarcel@msn.com 

           Pastor Gary Bird   517-441-1054                   Email:  revgbird@gmail.com 

Jacob Webb           Nov.  1 
Janet Ramsay          Nov.  2 
Kathleen Brady          Nov.  5 

Marilyn Swihart  Nov.  7 
Mike Grapppin  Nov. 23 
Florajean Langley  Nov. 27 

Throughout the month of November we are asking all members and friends to               
intentionally focus their prayers on the specific items listed on each calendar date.                                                                                      
The daily prayer calendar for November is available on the table in the back. 

It’s time to sign up for various  
ministry teams for 2025!  At the 
bottom of the Communication Card 
are four boxes you can check to          
indicate that you are willing to 
serve on a rotational basis in 2025. 
We need 1 nursery caregiver, 1 
Easy Worship operator, 4 greeters/
offering and communion stewards, 
and 4 fellowship hour hosts. Once 
you have checked any of the boxes, 
you do not need to do it every week.  
If you have any questions about 
what is entailed, please call the   
office and speak with Jennifer. 

A heartfelt Thank You to all those that have 
signed up to be hostesses or servers for the 
Women’s Advent Tea on December 6th - but 
we’re still in need of a few more volunteers! 
One of the co-chairs will be in the foyer after 
worship today to assist you if you would like 
to sign up for this event. Direct any questions 
you may have to one of these ladies. Tickets 
may be purchased today after our worship 
service for $17 each and must be paid for at 
time of purchase. 

A volunteer to write a letter to  
Joel, our Compassion Int’l child, 
is needed for the month of            
December 2024.  An addressed, 
stamped envelope and stationery 
are provided next to the sign-up 
sheet on the table at the 
back of the sanctuary.               
Thank you to all have 
written letters to Joel 
this year. 

             New letter received from Joel:                          
Hello Dear Sponsors Friends,                                
I greet you in the peace of God. I am so happy 
to receive your letters. I am now studying in 
the seventh grade. In Peru the winter has 
been strong, now we are starting summer. My 
school break was in the month of July. Now I 
am attending the baking workshop by the 
program, and they are also teaching us how 
to generate our own income, and I am very 
happy for these workshops. I would like to 
know: What was your favorite sport in your 
teenage years? I ask you to pray for my family 
who are going through difficult times. Let me 
say goodbye with a tight hug and may God 
bless you always wherever you go. 



Call to Worship                                               
“As We Gather” 

Welcome & Community Opportunities 

Songs of Praise                                                     
“Into Your Courts”                                                                          
“Near To The Heart of God” #472 

Sharing Our Joys and Requests                                                  

Prayer of the Congregation 

Offering Please place your offering/tithe and 
communication card in the basket as it is 
passed to you. 

Children’s Worship Song                           
“Rejoice In The Lord Always” 

Children’s Worship Children in K-5th grade 
are excused for Children’s Worship. 

Song of Preparation                                               
“Better Is One Day In Your Courts” 

Message                                                                      

“One Day A Week”                                                      

Song of Commitment                                                                   

“Holy, Holy, Holy” #64 

Blessing and Benediction    

Doormen & Greeter  This Week:  Ann Rumery and Sharon Ferzacca 
               Next Week:  Marilyn Swihart and Larry Flegal 

 
Easy Worship Operator This Week:  Cassi Deel  
                          Next Week:  Madelyn Lamb 
 

Children’s Worship Leader  This Week:  Scott Aldridge   
          Next Week:  Mike and Michele Grappin 

 

Nursery Caregiver:  This Week:  Karen Jackson 
      Next Week:  Jennifer Smith 

Serving this week: “ …. serve one another in love”  Galatians 5:13 

     Sunday:  Living Water Adult Discipleship Group,  9:15 am in the fellowship hall                       
         Youth 4 God Bible Study, 9:15 am in the lower level Youth   
         Christian To The Core adult study with Pastor Lamb, 6:30 - 8:00 pm 
 
    Tuesday:  Church Council Meeting, 7:00 pm                
   
Wednesday:  Elders Prayer Group,  8:30 am in pastor’s office 
         Youth 4 God for Middle School and High School students, 7:00 - 8:15 pm 
 

The adult discipleship group 
“Living Water” meets on                          

Sundays at 9:15 am. 
The group is currently using a 

study guide entitled                     
“The Jesus Paul Knew”.                       

All adults of the church are               
welcome and invited to join                     

together and learn more of God’s 
word.  Books can be obtained at 
the class on Sunday morning. 

Kids’ bulletins on clipboards,   
for ages 3-6 and 7-12,                      

are available in the lobby. 
 

The Elders Prayer Group meets  
for the purpose of intercessory 
prayer every Wednesday at              
8:30 am.  Everyone is encouraged 
to write their prayer requests and 

praises on the back of the 
white communication card 
so the Elders can both pray 
for your needs and give 
thanks for your blessings. 

Our regular monthly fellowship hour  
takes place today after our worship  
service concludes.  All are welcome                      
and encouraged to stay! Thank you                   
to our fellowship hour hosts Chris & Sally    
Cutler, Sharon Ferzacca and Jackie Cronce.                   
                                                                                          

Life Line Screening will be utilizing our 
fellowship hall this Thursday, Nov. 14.  
If possible, please refrain from entering 
the hall that day. Thank you! 

Our first Annual Church Conference 
as a member of the Global Methodist 
Church will take place on Monday,    
November 18 at 7:00 pm.  All persons 
are welcome to attend, but please note 
that one must be a member of the 
church to vote on matters of business. 

We are taking orders for potted            
poinsettia plants to help beautify our 
sanctuary for Advent today through No-
vember 17.  Poinsettias are $10 apiece 
for a lovely, pink poinsettia plant with a 
gold foil pot cover.  Plants may be given 
in honor or in memory of  a loved one.  
Please see Sharon Muir to place your 
order.  Payments of cash or a 
check made out to Sharon 
Muir must be made when 
placing your order. 

Free 2025 wall calendars compliments 
of Bob Muir and Muir Brothers Funeral 
Home of Imlay City are available in the 
foyer.  The calendars feature beautiful 
photos of our natural world, plenty of 

writing space, and a scripture for 
every day of the year.  Please pick 
one up from the white shelf for                  
yourself and/or a friend today. 

                  Save the Date! 

    Tuesday, November 19 at 6:30 p.m. 

“Remember to observe the  
Sabbath day by keeping it 

holy.”                                    
       

  Exodus 20:8 NLT 


